
WINGROVE PRIMARY SCHOOL 
Hadrian Road, Fenham 

Newcastle upon Tyne, NE4 9HN 
     Telephone 0191 2735466  

8th November 2019                                                                         
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Friday 15th November, will be a non-uniform day.  The children are invited to come 
dressed in multi colours in exchange for a donation of £1 to support Children in Need. 
If every child brings in £1 we will raise over £470!  We will be selling Children in Need 
merchandise at the school office from Monday 11th November. 
 
Thank you for your continued support.      
 
Ms West       
Deputy Head Teacher                                                                                          
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


